

New River Chapter

E-Newsletter of November 8, 2021

Take Action

Connect with MOAA

Contact Us



NEW RIVER CHAPTER ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY. Mark your calendar and set you compass for the Ashe County Arts Council Building, 303 School Ave. in West Jefferson for Sunday, November 21st to share holiday cheer with your fellow New River Chapterites! We will party from 2:00 to 5:00 PM on that date and hope you are looking forward to joining us (see the posting on our website calendar here). Non-alcoholic beverages along with cups and napkins will be provided but you can choose to bring your own libation, if desired (plan to share!). Also plan to bring a nosh – side dish or dessert – to share. This is our last gathering in 2021, so DON'T MISS OUT!

FROM OUR PRESIDENT. Honorary Chapter member Pam Garner is selling her Christmas ornaments next Sunday afternoon from 3:00 to 5:00 pm at her home in Stonebridge and once again, she is **donating all proceeds to the NC Fisher Houses** via our New River Chapter. If you are interested in purchasing any of these items, please see the <u>link here on our website</u>. Merry Christmas. Steve Tucker

HONOR FLIGHTS FOR VETERANS. Here is another IMPORTANT message about an opportunity for veterans to be part of the Honor Flights to Washington, DC in 2022. See Steve Tuckers message on our website here and spread the word far and wide if you know of a veteran who would like to be nominated to participate in the trip.

Military Officers Association of America

